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Respect for and  

Continuity with  

the Past.  

Valued  

Contribution  

to the Present.  

A Lasting Legacy  

for the Future.  

NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

Please note that the Annual General Meeting will take place on  
 

Sunday, June 26 at 2:00 pm  
 

in the Chapel of St. Annôs Academy. 
 

Please mark your calendars and plan to attendðthere will be 
 

 important items of business to discuss. 
 

Please call the office for further information. 
 

 250-953-8820 
 

 or email us at info@friendsofstannsacademy.com 
 

SEQUOIA  

FOLLOW US ON  

FACEBOOK AND TWITTER! 
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 A conference to challenge us all 

Board members of the Society of Friends of St. Annôs 
Academy, Darlene Clover, Carmela Vezza, Lynne Milnes 
and Kelly Bourke  form the  planning committee which 
invites you to join them at the upcoming conference! 

Dates:   October 13 ï 15. 2016 (Thursday  
  evening to Saturday afternoon)  

Locations:   St. Annôs Academy and the Royal British 
  Columbia Museum (RBCM) 

Cost:   $60 ($25 nonï or lowðwaged)  

 

This conference will be a place of encounter, an oppor-
tunity to come together in conversation and explore 
womenôs leadership, activism, and creative ideas and 
practices in response to the pressing gender and social 
issues of our time. The conference will include panel dis-
cussions with prominent women in the arts, politics, and 
Indigenous, social and environmental movements. 
Through their stories, we will learn how they teach, lead 

and act at times overtly, at other times subver-
sively, but always purposefully and courageously 
upon the gendered Canadian stage.  
 

Our aim is to showcase women doing radical, 
exciting and courageous work in and for our com-
munities. The conference will engage participants 
in discussions and hands-on creations of the arts 
as processes and tools of social justice and 
change. The conference will also emphasize the 
work and creativity of Indigenous women in the 
wake of the critical Truth and Reconcilia-
tion Commission Report. 

 

The conference will open with a wine and cheese 
reception and panel on ógender justiceô.  The sec-
ond day includes separate panel discussions: 
Womenôs Cultural and Aesthetic Leadership, 
Sewing the Fabric of Historical Change: Conver-
sations about Residential Schools, and activist 

Women and Leadership:  Radical Conversations  
 

on Gender Justice, Art, and Reconciliation  
 

October 13 ñ15 , 2016 

Board member Carmela, Darlene, Lynne and Kelly meet with conference coordinator, Colleen Kasting 
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stories from a variety of Women Warriors.  The final 
dayôs panel discussion will be: Women in Politics: Femi-
nist Perspectives.    

 

The conference will also include hands-on workshops to 
teach us how to use the arts as community education 
and activist tools. Workshops will include puppetry, the-
atre, fabric crafts, and m®tissage/storytelling. Historical 
tours of St. Annôs and Emily Carr House will also be 
available to participants.  The conference will end in cel-
ebration with clog dancing and storytelling. 

 

We are very excited about the support we are receiving. 
Speakers and workshop leaders will be indigenous and 
non-indigenous women who are active politicians, sis-
ters, film-makers, artists, academics, community lead-
ers, and museum staff.  

 

We invite you to engage with age-old questions in a 
new light. As a participant, you will have the chance to 
reflect on your own life as a past, present, or future 
leader, community educator, activist and/or artist.  
There will be plenty of food as well as food for thought 
in the various sessions. You will have time to network 
and connect with others over wine and cheese, lunch, 
coffee and/or by walking from session to session, and 
form location to location.    

 

This is a chance to have fun while we learn more about 
how various art forms and women can and are moving 
ñradical agendasò of gender justice and change forward.   

 

Registration will be available soon on the Society of 
Friends of St. Annôs Academy website.  If you have 
questions, please contact Colleen Kasting 
(ckasting@telus.net) or Darlene Clover 
(clover@uvic.ca) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After many years working as  Parish Adminis-
trator for Christ Church Cathedral and in 
other areas of the Anglican Church in the 
Diocese, I am pleased to have the oppor-
tunity to work with the Society of Friends of 
�6�W�����$�Q�Q�·�V���$�F�D�G�H�P�\���� 
 

I have arrived during an interesting time of 
change for the Friends and I am excited to 
learn about the past, present and future of 
our organization and of the Academy.  I 
have spent some time learning the ropes in 
the office and am grateful for the support 
of the Board and of my colleague in the of-
fice, Shelley Myhres.  
 

I am looking forward to working with the 
steering committee of the Women and 
Leadership Conference this fall.  This pro-
gram will no doubt be an inspiration to us 
all. 
 

I am focusing on a number of areas apart 
from the daily administration in the office, 
especially membership and communica-
tion. I hope this newsletter will reach as 
many members as possible. It will be posted 
on our website and on our Facebook page.  
 

If you know of alumni or anyone who has an 
interest in the future of this significant herit-
age in our community and in the province, 
please have them contact me at  
250-953-8823 or at  
info@friendsofstannsacademy.com. Of 
course we are interested in obtaining as 
many email addresses as possible in order 
to communicate electronically.  

 
I look forward to hearing from you �³ I am in 
the office most mornings Monday to Friday.  
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Janet  

 

From the Desk of the  

Executive Director  

Janet Davies  
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